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The Program Administrator,

CBBIA – IAIA,

IAIA International Headquarters,

1330 23rd Street South, Suite C.,

Fargo, ND 58103, U.S.A.

Dear Sir,

CA.DE.O’s Comments

The Cameroon Development Environmental Association is an Association which is highly concerned with the protection of the environment and the Ecosystem.  This Association has always been so much instrumental for the realisation of projects carried out by the SOCIAL ORGANISATION FOR HUMANITARIAN ACTIVITIES(SOHUMAC).  

    CADEO, has been the main brain behind the proposal in question.  We of CADEO have been so helpful in the realisation of the first phase of the regeneration of PRUNUS AFRICANA (PYGEUN) by negotiating for the acquisition of land from the natives.  I personally assisted to seek for the appropriate land for their trials.

     Actually, CADEO choosed this community at the foot of Mount Cameroon due to its rich volcanic nature and also that this specie is highly found at this hemisphere.  When this specie was discovered some Eighteen (18) years ago, by the defunct PLANTECAM Tiko.

      This Company used this Prunus Africana for medicinal purposes and carried out exportation.  When this specie was being exploited by PLANTECAM other Companies came in which clandestinely exploited this specie so irrationally thus creating concern from environmental conservation Organisations like the WWF, THE MOUNT CAMEROON FOREST PROJECT, CAMEROON DEVELOPMENT AND ENVIRONMENTAL ASSOCIATION, THE LIMBE BIODIVERSITY AND CONSERVATION PROJECT and the LIMBE BOTANIC GARDENS.

    CADEO, had in the nearest past and presently been working hand – in – gloves with the SOCIAL ORGANISATION FOR HUMANITARIAN ACTIVITIES to see about the regeneration of this specie which is almost going extinct due to lack of conversation techniques and environmental education.  We shall always provide some technical know-how to see about its realisation in case your prestigious Organisation can stand side by side to assist in this phase one of the project,

 (Regeneration of Prunus Africana).

Some problems faced by SOHUMAC 

      The Organisation had always faced the following problems in the realisation of their projects thus:-

(i) Transport:  SOHUMAC has always had problems on the transportation of input, research workers and other logistics to their trials sites.  Also, there is a problem of conveyance of volunteers from their residential area to the research sites.

(ii) Lack of Hard – Ware like camping logistics in the forest.  Forest-ware and anti-insect pests gadgets.

(iii) FUNDS or sponsors for Training Sessions; We of CADEO, are strongly soliciting for this Organisation (SOHUMAC) for their wholehearted initiative to conserve this rapid out-going specie.

CADEO hereby accepts the existence of SOHUMAC and their activities at the foot of Mount Cameroon communities for the regeneration of Prunus Africana and other useful medicinal plants.

Accept our utmost solicitation.


CO-ORDINATOR – CADEO.






